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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Re: Heatwave Alert for Birmingham and the West Midlands 
  
I wanted to inform you that we have been issued with a heatwave alert for 
Birmingham and the West Midlands for this week and next. The temperature 
for Monday is forecast to be 36 degrees Celsius and then 31 degrees on 
Tuesday. 
  
We are aware that we have a number of children in school who struggle with 
the heat and indeed some who have heat triggered seizures. Please be 
assured that we are doing as much as we can to keep our pupils as cool as 
possible using fans and water and that pupils do not go outside when the 
weather is at its hottest. 
  
We do however understand that this level of heat starts at an early time in the 
morning and is still at its fiercest when the children travel home again and that 
minibuses are not the coolest vehicles to travel in. 
  
If there are any families who feel that they would prefer to keep their child at 
home in order to ensure that they are as cool as possible then please contact 
school to let us know. Our prime concern is for the well-being of all our 
children. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
 
Mark Wright 
Head of School 
 
Beaufort School 
m.wright@beaufort.bham.sch.uk 

 


